
Bill Pettit 
 

I am writing if full support of your(ADEQ) denial of the hog factory Reg. 5 permit application.
Sound science indicates this permit should be denied for several reasons, including the fact that this
operation is located on karst terrain and that sections of BigCreek and the Buffalo River have
recently been declared impaired due to high levels of pathogens and low dissolved oxygen. Plus
when you consider that C&H’s method of spraying the hog waste is illegal in North Carolina, it is
obvious this permit should have been denied. Thank you, Bill Pettit, PO Box 15, Cotter, AR, 72626.

Sent from my iPhone

 


